
 

We hope that you had a lovely half term. We can’t quite believe that the school year is almost over! This a 
newsletter to inform parents and carers about our learning this half term.  

Communication, Language and Literacy  

This term we will be reading the story, ‘The Tiger Who Came to Tea’ by    
Judith Kerr. We will further develop our mark-making through writing   
shopping lists for Sophie and Mummy and writing invitations for guests that 
we would like to visit us for tea! We also find out about tigers and where in   

the world they live. 

We will revisit the phonemes s,a,t,p,i,n to support us in identifying initial and other phonemes in simple words. We 
will also continue to play lots of oral blending games. Have you tried these at home yet? When talking to your 
child you could say, ‘It is time for b-e-d.’ for example. I-spy is simple game for identifying initial sounds in words!  
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Come and See  

We deliver Religious Education through the Come and See     
programme. This term we will be covering the topic, ‘Our 
World’. 
This Topic: learning outcomes 
Know and understand: 

 What we love and wonder about our world –Explore 

 That God gave us this wonderful world– Reveal 

  Acquire the skills of assimilation, celebration and             
application of the above – Respond  

 

Mathematics  

In Maths, we will be solving mathematical 
problems with numbers up to 5. We will    
explore finding 1 more and 1 less than. We 
will develop our mathematical language to 
describe the order of events in our daily    
routines.  

Physical Development 

This term, we will continue to learn how to write our 
own names, forming recognisable letters with good 
pencil control.  

Personal, Social and Emotional  

Development (PSED) 

This term, we will be talking about starting school in      
September and about how it makes us feel. We will continue 
to learn how to play co-operatively with one another and 
how to solve problems when friendships go wrong. 



Snack Money 

Snack money is £1.50 per child, per week. The amount due for this 6 week term is:  

Part time (15hrs) - £9.00  Full time (30 hrs) - £18.00  Thank you! 

Understanding the World 

This term we will learn about other     
countries in our world and recognise the        
differences that we notice. We will develop 
a wider vocabulary by discussing 
the differences that we find.  

Forest School 

The children will continue their Forest School sessions within the school grounds. The children will care for their 
newly planted vegetables in the allotment and grow sunflowers. They will be observing how tall they grow and 
developing their mathematical skills through measuring their height and comparing them. They will celebrate all 
that they have enjoyed and achieved in nature by having a tasty barbeque towards the end of the term! 

 Expressive Arts and Design 

This term, we will be exploring different    
materials such as clay. We will make 
clay faces to display on the trees in the 
woods and make prints.  

We would be grateful if you could send into school any small cardboard boxes, bottle tops, yoghurt pots,  
kitchen roll tubes for our junk modelling area. We cannot use egg boxes or toilet rolls. Thank you! 


